
 

【Notice】 The "Romancecar Childcare Support Car" will begin operation on April 15th 

 

Since November 2021, our company has been working on childcare support under our "Childcare Support Policy". 

 

From April 15, 2025, we will begin the operation of the Romancecar's No. 3 car as a "Childcare Support Car" and will encourage customers to 

keep a child-friendly environment for passengers with small children. 

 

◉Beginning of the operation of the "Romancecar Childcare Support Car" 

⑴ Beginning date: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 

⑵ Target trains 

・Trains scheduled to depart Shinjuku Station between 11:00am and 4:59pm 

・Trains scheduled to arrive at Shinjuku Station between 11:00am and 5:59pm 

⑶ Target car 

Car No. 3 of the Limited express Romancecar which are the target trains. 
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